
Week of Oct. 23rd - Oct. 27th

Good evening Glen Arden families,

Thank you to everyone who attended our Ram Jam last Friday evening! It was a fun time for all!

Please be sure to check out “Lines from the Library,” a newsletter from our Media Coordinator, Lee Ann Smith.
“Lines from the Library” includes information about student devices, how to establish healthy screen habits,
dates for our upcoming Book Fair, books recently read by Ms. Smith and Penelope, and so much more. The
newsletter is linked below.

Lines from the Library

This week, students will begin bringing their student devices home in preparation for inclement weather days
this winter. Each week, students will have the opportunity to practice assignments on the device.When your
child brings home a device, please ensure it is well cared for and used only for school assignments. Damage
fees can be found on page 5 of the BCS Student Device Guide. Refer to the Quick-Start Guide for iPads (Gr.
K-2) or Quick-Start Guide for Laptops (Gr. 3-4). Your child’s teacher may also send home a hard copy of this
guide. K-2 students will have QR code cards that they’ll use to sign onto their iPads. 3rd & 4th graders will type
in their 10-digit UID and their computer password.

Please join the Glen Arden PTO for our next Spirit Night this Thursday, October 26th, from 5:00-9:00 pm, at
Leo’s Italian Social in Biltmore Park. 15% of sales will be donated to Glen Arden. Thanks for dining to help out
school! A flier with more information is attached below.

Don’t forget that Storybook Character Dress Up Day is taking place on Tuesday, October 31st. All students
and staff are encouraged to dress up as a storybook character. Please be reminded that all outfits must be
school appropriate. No scary Halloween costumes, no full face masks, and no pretend weapons of any kind
may be worn as part of a storybook character outfit. Tuesday, October 31st is also an Early Dismissal Day with
school dismissing 2 hours early at 12:30 pm.

We are so close to reaching our Boosterthon school wide goal and only have a few days left for donations to
help our school. Please be sure to log any more donations on mybooster.com or drop the donation by our
school.

Breakfast and lunch are free to all students this school year. Menus are available online by visiting the BCS
website and clicking on school nutrition.

Families, be sure to sign up for a Fall Parent/Teacher Conference if you have not so already. Our teachers
want to share beginning of year assessment data, classroom performance, student work, and so much more
with you.

https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=U5Y20fCQWuqOdCDPB6tCoyLUirhywxwcAJgMEwUsAAln1RHPCXIy5iHFC0n1ikjlslTrrBz5PmBHCsTkrKDBWODU7ewkCjRAbtCbA5lEYJaVBqz43ZcjGqS-2B-2FkiEk7i-2F0JgGTZbNoQ1oseK70U3klA-3D-3DzTjp_rBCTUGAYqXZkp-2F1yDxdKAvPYwc8siSs6yvP7b5u4mIZPQdrSNLhxmp-2FnbwJ1vzX1NkfsOZPCCTqOH7gTTbq3iZzdcFhBZ4OtOsNeNvzC6MQGk-2BzCNHcW72CR-2FY58gHdQyJ2ZTG9eAMM2RPmsQQfO6mH132nsMBr98sd41wl4y8WH-2FedhpXpznapnUKHYSqRskfg-2FHyrUHh5Y2H1bztZl-2FkxGvhZfdrQqttq0YmPYtrXxS3Dr4ax1f8R1zy-2BQ-2FW0xyzwlXAZDfXM8CI9k4rOyWvk-2BTJGgOHiA80p21X0gZkmAX0-2FHDsG2JRMLrE5oUqXU
https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=U5Y20fCQWuqOdCDPB6tCoyLUirhywxwcAJgMEwUsAAkb4nbql8RGzhThzzVrd5VKHMrpH6Ug9mKN-2BC-2F2uUg45j0dB4Jl33tms5KqPyPNd4sK8mstR2bDklX7iYk-2B-2BvEwblSlOXnLvrh4901i0uVBcQ-3D-3DuEs8_rBCTUGAYqXZkp-2F1yDxdKAvPYwc8siSs6yvP7b5u4mIZPQdrSNLhxmp-2FnbwJ1vzX1NkfsOZPCCTqOH7gTTbq3iZzdcFhBZ4OtOsNeNvzC6MQGk-2BzCNHcW72CR-2FY58gHdQyJ2ZTG9eAMM2RPmsQQfO6mH132nsMBr98sd41wl4y8Vmoht-2BdHwykshqT4yyeVSTIp9Bv03uLrtLaPwY2c2tcQOGBwf5kvRx6x4DqRfuvlMhlc-2BmU3XSfMR8wdVKVWmTBxKA3bsNBsH78iMiTTxf5K5i7LkCENgBHtMLUMaeTGE-2FC-2FebDTIMptINDkgyfmYB
https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=U5Y20fCQWuqOdCDPB6tCo-2BJRul3k89rL8cgnoMBySpGgDeSmgdofqTyqrN82nnES7TgmLrOYCh1GKpKp9Oyo1X-2F8IjScL5V5-2FkrtfV0UO7xqnEwHGTwDplmQ0UsV1gpviX9A_rBCTUGAYqXZkp-2F1yDxdKAvPYwc8siSs6yvP7b5u4mIZPQdrSNLhxmp-2FnbwJ1vzX1NkfsOZPCCTqOH7gTTbq3iZzdcFhBZ4OtOsNeNvzC6MQGk-2BzCNHcW72CR-2FY58gHdQyJ2ZTG9eAMM2RPmsQQfO6mH132nsMBr98sd41wl4y8WWSLhEMWxlKTrbFhQC6Nu0rmlxQsX-2F1SNyaCGuBZiPZTdS8bm59mbGBgDdg70cmbXTQ6TNxHMuA9fc6R2eWoZ1WbQiD9PzXHnhtx2Ad-2FagwZeww-2BAxC9GC11b-2F0dJWtCKO-2B10ZYBmV8VCBLgcifyRp
https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=U5Y20fCQWuqOdCDPB6tCoyLUirhywxwcAJgMEwUsAAnwkxF7gZ6ZQPc-2Ff0ZKbNDQFZ0nHqyRbnwMPbermu-2FORaWUp5TDaw-2FIRTWzgU6QL6Fb5zhc2efZQ3BVL2xcuhvecaqnM3g0xS8x4oD4Yll9Ng-3D-3DZiud_rBCTUGAYqXZkp-2F1yDxdKAvPYwc8siSs6yvP7b5u4mIZPQdrSNLhxmp-2FnbwJ1vzX1NkfsOZPCCTqOH7gTTbq3iZzdcFhBZ4OtOsNeNvzC6MQGk-2BzCNHcW72CR-2FY58gHdQyJ2ZTG9eAMM2RPmsQQfO6mH132nsMBr98sd41wl4y8XsyQevIx5ckpEKETA91wsTXQ46qu3W951-2FtEbvw8KzHKJlkxl9mbSgziJqOwsQNtBJ3EIbbK-2FbSRpmlZRAExSF7CsoqmYdWrrYPUKZBRcjzwynQe-2Fo-2FcohNJKwhaiNiA30M8mTLXyuVU6cS1XcDN1h
https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=QazUcDIx-2FJEUlBjCHWKZ-2B3VMdTDTjFYP3YQHtVX3hHQ-3DMG9S_rBCTUGAYqXZkp-2F1yDxdKAvPYwc8siSs6yvP7b5u4mIZPQdrSNLhxmp-2FnbwJ1vzX1NkfsOZPCCTqOH7gTTbq3iZzdcFhBZ4OtOsNeNvzC6MQGk-2BzCNHcW72CR-2FY58gHdQyJ2ZTG9eAMM2RPmsQQfO6mH132nsMBr98sd41wl4y8V5eyc70ydbahlFnPgnMHVpOBz8AJxZbAqHoY7-2BJJfyj8pGbxrjjDa5-2FArI7X5PtTfyKXcQXozRi8o8enNpd0jiryT4GJroTTECQl0IdUR0ubRk4lqbSICTXHISFZZ0p5CAcEbD9aUWJRPxVfQs-2BNAa


Glen Arden will be hosting school tours for rising kindergarten families on the following dates. If you have a
rising kindergarten student or know someone with a rising kindergarten student, please share the dates and
ask them to call the school at 654-1800 to sign up. The tours will take place on the following dates and times.

October 27th, 9:00 am

November 17th, 9:00 am

December 8th, 9:00 am

As always, please feel free to contact our front office with any questions by calling 654-1800.

Have a great week ahead! Go Rams!


